



Letter head Transferee

Attachment 6.1.1 (if applicable)

In case a Detailed Description of the Pharmacovigilance System (DDPS – Module 1.8.1) is authorised as part of the Marketing Authorisation, and the transfer has resulted in a change of the QPPV, a signed statement from the Transferee and new QPPV must be included, confirming that the Transferee has the services of the new QPPV and has the necessary means for the collection and notification of any adverse reaction occurring either in the Community or in a third country.
{Date}

{EMEA/H/C/xxx}
Dear Sir or Madam

Re: {Product Name (active substance) + Strength + Pharmaceutical Form}
Application for Transfer of Marketing Authorisation from {name Transferor} to {name Transferee}
This is to confirm that the Transferee has the services of the new QPPV and has the necessary means for the collection and notification of any adverse reaction occurring either in the Community or in a third country.
Yours faithfully
{Title, name, position}









For and on behalf of {company name}





(the 'Transferee')
This document was valid from 21 September 2011 to 30 June 2024. �It is no longer valid.









